
 

 

Minutes of the Quarterly Meeting of the 
Zoning Board of Adjustment  

           Waterville Valley, New Hampshire 
 

 
Date October 23, 2018 

 
At:  Town Hall Conference Room.  
 
 
 

 The Meeting was called to order by Acting Chair Jean Mullen at 5:00 
P. M.  In attendance were  Jean Mullen, Barry Fish, Paul Saulnier, and 
Tom Myrick.   Absent was Member Kevin Brayton.  A quorum was 
established with the members present.   
 
 The minutes of the May 31, 2018, ZBA meeting were approved.   
 
 There was no old business raised and no new business is pending.  
 
 Jean Mullen noted that she had met with Mark Decoteau who had 
advised that the new zoning changes being considered by the Planning 
Board, if adopted at the Town meeting in March, could result in more 
appeals to the ZBA.  Mark indicated that further training would be made 
available to the ZBA Board members.  Tom Myrick reported on the most 
recent Planning Board meeting concerning the zoning changes that were 
under consideration.  He urged the Board members to attend the next 
Planning Board meeting at which further discussion about zoning changes 
is expected.   
 
 Jean Mullen raised the need for alternates now that Paul Saulnier 
had been made a Board member.  The members were urged to come up 
with names of people who might be interested. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 5:22 p.m.   
 
 
  


